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CLASSIFIED RESOURCES (S) PTE LTD 
IS NO LONGER A MARKETING 
ADVOCATE OF PHILHEALTH

Effective April 23, 2018, the Classified Resources (S) PTE LTD 
with principal address at 304 Orchard Road #02-45 Lucky Plaza, 
Singapore has ceased to be a marketing advocate of PhilHealth.

As such, Classified Resources is no longer authorized to 
disseminate information about the National Health Insurance 
Program (NHIP), provide assistance in the enrolment of overseas 
Filipinos as members of PhilHealth, and in receiving of premium 
payments.

Classified Resources has never been an accredited collecting agent 
of PhilHealth, thus, they are not allowed to receive PhilHealth 
premium contributions from PhilHealth members.

Filipinos based in Singapore are warned not to transact any 
business related to PhilHealth membership and contributions with 
the said company. Any transaction with them shall not be honored 
by PhilHealth.

For additional concerns, please contact PhilHealth via email 
at ofp@philhealth.gov.ph, actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph or 
through the Customer Action Service Hotline (063)441-7442.
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